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Dear College Park Baptist Church Family,

Thank You From Your Pastor

It is hard to believe that this month marks 5 years of being pastor at College Park Baptist 
Church!  It has been a joy and privilege to serve alongside of you.  I would like to thank you 
for all that you do as a church body.  Thank you for the love that you have shown us as a 
family!  Thank you for those of you who serve in many different capacities.  Thank you for 
those of you who love and serve many people behind the scenes without others even 
knowing it.  I am looking forward to seeing what God has in store for our future at College 
Park Baptist Church and I know that if we serve Him faithfully it will be beyond what we can 
imagine!

What's Next For Us During Social Distancing

It is my hope that during this unique and yet challenging time God is doing work in your life.  
As a pastor, it was sad to see Upward Soccer canceled when I knew we would have so many 
gospel opportunities. Yet God is faithful and through our Drive-In services and Facebook Live 
we have had the opportunity to reach many more people on Sunday mornings than we have 
during the past.  What is it that God is teaching you during this time?

One of the big questions is, "What's next for us as a church?"  Just as the country will open in 
different phases and our state will open in different phases, our church will transition in 
different phases as well.  Here is what you can expect when we enter the next phase. 

 We will continue Facebook live for those who should not be out in a public setting
 We will begin to gather for our Sunday morning service inside the building
 We will practice social distancing

 Seats will be marked to keep us 6 ft. apart
 We will not pass out bulletins or pass an offering plate
 Doors will be propped open when entering and exiting
 We will not have a greeting time

 We will keep everyone in the sanctuary for the entire service  
 There will not be child care during this phase

 We will be diligent on sanitation
 We will be sanitizing surfaces before and after services
 We will have hand sanitizer readily available 

We hope that we will enter this phase soon but we will continue to follow the guidelines and 
recommendations of government authorities while also evaluating the situation in our county 
to make sure that it is safe for us to gather inside together again.  I pray that during this time 
of separation God grants you grace to trust Him and peace for each day.  We will keep you 
updated as time goes on.  

Thank You, Pastor Pete



                                                 

                        

                        

                                   

           

May  Birthdays

Hicks Barbara 5 2
Phillips William 5 5
Brewer Arlin 5 6
Brewer Jean 5 7
Rose Donna 5 8
Gracia David 5 9
Allen Cherie 5 10
Tatem Nancy 5 11
Rash Robert 5 12
Fair Patrick 5 13
Padgett April 5 13
Payne Jim 5 13
Matchett Norma 5 14
Bundrick Alisa 5 15
Rash Christine 5 16
Wilson Harold 5 16
Emrick Melanie 5 17
Thompson Don 5 18
Bruce David 5 20
Davis Grady 5 20
Tomson Patrick 5 21
Starling Hal 5 22
Bellamy Christi 5 24
Meetze Brian 5 24
Martin Joel 5 29
Taylor Kathi 5 30
Herring Mavis 5 31
Teem Sabrina 5 31

All Weekly Meetings at the church are canceled

Bring your offering to the church during the week, give online 
through the link on our website (cpbcpalatka.org), 
or text 386-222-6325.

Church Budget 3/31/2020 Annual expenses to date: $193,120.55
Annual giving to date: $186,442.26

 Sunday Morning Sermons will continue through Romans as planned. 

 The Church office is still open Monday – Thursday 
 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM. Call if you need anything.

 We have contacts for all types of assistance.

Your magazines and devotionals
are here.  Journey, Stand Firm,

Mature Living, Home Life,
Mosaics and On Mission.  They

are on a table in the fellowship hall
if you would like to come pick

them up or arrange delivery please
call the church office.    

For any prayer request or updates please call, text, or email the 
information to start  the prayer chain.  
Also to reach a Deacon or Church member. Office # (386) 325-7991

Text # (386) 530-4851
    Collegeparkbc@bellsouth.net
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Easy Access - Keep an eye on things new and upcoming 
instantly by looking at our website: www.cpbcpalatka.org.  We 
have also gone mobile, which means quick access from your 
phone or computer.  We even have a Facebook page for current 
information. Or use our email collegeparkbc@bellsouth.net     
for quick reminders if you do not have time for a phone call.  
And yes, the phone number has not changed, 386-325-7991.
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Church Pastor - Pete Wilkinson
Youth Leader - Jess Motes
Chairman of Deacons - Ben Rodda
Prayer Chain Coordinator - Mrs. JoAnn Morgan
Instrumentalists- Jeannie Brown and Mavis Herring
Church Secretary – Christi Bellamy
Financial Secretary – Ilene Fulghum
Church Clerk – Viki Oliver


